Date —16/7/2019

To,

The Chairman,

Sultan Khan Educational Trust,
Mira Road (East),

Thane —401107.

Dear Sir, _ .
This is the thanks letter from us (Parents) and my daughter Fatima Samiruddin Kazi

studying in Jr Kg “A” Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel Vidyalaya at Mira Road.

We had given an application on 13/6/2019 for providing us help in her school fees admission
which was granted by you. ed by vou
This has really helped us and we are grateful for your kind support and help provided by you.

May Allah blessed you with greatest rewards for serving the Humanity.

ThankingrYou,

- Regards.
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